
  

 

POLICY FLASH 2012-28 

 

 

 

 
DATE:  March 15, 2012 

 

TO:    Procurement Directors/Contracting Officers 

 

FROM:   Director 

 Contract and Financial Assistance Policy Division 

 Office of Policy 

    Office of Procurement and Assistance Management 

 

SUBJECT:  DOE Federal Acquisition Regulation Clause Usage Guide  

     

 

SUMMARY:  The subject matrix contained an error related to the solicitation 

provision at FAR 52.209-5.  That provision was identified as Not Applicable for 

most contract types but it should have identified the provisions as Required for 

most contract types but Not Applicable for simplified acquisitions and 

acquisitions of commercial items.  A corrected matrix is attached and the matrix 

in the Stripes Library is being replaced.   

 

This Flash will be available online at the following website:  

http://energy.gov/management/office-management/operational-

management/procurement-and-acquisition/policy-flashes. 

 

 Questions concerning this policy flash should be directed to Richard Langston, of 

the Office of Procurement and Assistance Policy at (202) 287-1339 or at 

Richard.Langston@hq.doe.gov.  
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